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25th April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to share with you our second end of year prediction of your child’s 
potential attainment in the core subjects of reading, writing and maths.  These are in 
addition to parents’ evenings in the autumn and spring terms, a progress report in the first 
half of the spring term and the more detailed end of year report in July.   
 
Based on progress up to the end of the Spring term, your child’s class teacher is predicting 
where your child could potentially be by the end of this academic year in terms of 
attainment.  Teachers will always err on the side of caution, until a child repeatedly shows 
they are achieving curriculum objectives independently in their work.  In the Juniors, we 
work on the following gradings which relate to age-related expectations: 
 
WB (Working Below)     = working on objectives from a year group below current. 
WT (Working Towards) = beginning to work within the current year group objectives. 
WA (Working At)           = achieving age-related expectations. 
WAB (Working Above)  = exceeding age-related expectations. 
 
On the back of your child’s report you will see a list of useful key targets for your child’s 
year group and, if applicable, targets appropriate for their current attainment, which may 
be helpful when you support your child.   
 
If you do not receive your child’s progress report, please check your spam folder before 
contacting the school. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mr D Holland 
Head of School 
 
 

mailto:admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk

